April 20, 2018
Re: Planned Shut Down
Dear Casitas Customer:

Please be informed that Casitas Municipal Water District will be performing their
mandated triennial internal inspection of the Casitas Dam Intake Structure. This will
necessitate a 12 hour shutdown of Casitas Dam to complete the required inspection.
Thank you for your patience; a few inconveniences now will assure the long-term
reliability of future water service to your community.

On Thursday, April 26, 2018, Casitas Municipal Water District will be unable to
replenish any water used by our customers. We are asking our large users
throughout the water distribution system to restrict use from 6:00 a.m. until 6:00
p.m. on Thursday, April 26, 2018. Casitas will have reservoirs filled prior to the
planned shutdown and the majority of our customers will not be affected.

Please restrict all outdoor irrigation activities.

Non-compliant customers will have their service turned off for the duration.

The restricted water resources available during the scheduled maintenance activities
can adequately meet domestic and fire flow demands if all irrigation activities are
curtailed. Casitas appreciates your efforts during this difficult period. If you have any
guestions or need further information regarding our activities, please contact

Caron Smith at (805) 649-2251 ext. 115.

Your patience and consideration are greatly appreciated.



